
PREGNANT
& ON
MEDICAID
DURING
COVID-19?
Medicaid's 60 day post-partum
cut-off has been suspended.

Pregnant women who were
covered by Medicaid on or after
March 18, 2020 cannot lose their
coverage during this national
public health emergency.

To learn more, speak
with your prenatal care
provider, or contact
Florida Health Justice Project.

www.floridahealthjustice.org


